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In Memory of:
Donna Ross by Darla Case

Jean Owens by Mike Owens
Eleanor Retanus by Diane Owens

Fara Owens by Matthew Owens & Amanda Lamb
Lillian Esther Benjamin Pea by Kathryn Cooper

Irene Cooper by Robert & Marsha Cooper
Margaret Carr by Robert & Marsha Cooper

Pat Keber & Mary Lou Butler by John & Beth Gamble
Ruby Hamrick by James & Suzanne Henrey

Marjorie Secaur & Lois Feasby by Jim & Karen Feasby
Margaret Teresa (Hardy) DePew by Sarah Cripe

Betty Gilgenbach by Chris & Jody Wannemacher
Lorene Sutton , mother of Pat Foster by Gary & Pat Foster

Mildred Foster, mother of Gary Foster by Gary & Pat Foster





Mother's Day Listing

Fellowship of 
Giving Spotlight

                                          Changes are happening at PLCHC within our Patient Services as Julie Dorsch retires and we welcome Lisa Rodman 
                                          into the position. We are sad to see Julie leave and wish her happiness in her retirement adventures, and at the same
                                          time, we are thankful and happy to welcome Lisa!
 

                                          Julie writes: "It has been about a year since the countdown started to my retirement.  I've had a year to think of how
                                          it would feel to no longer be an employee of the PLC.  How do you say goodbye to friends, coworkers, clients and
                                          supporters that you have come to know and love over the past nine years?  You really don't.  Everyone I've met during
my time at this amazing place will always be with me.  This isn't a job, it's a way of life that once chosen never leaves you.  There is no way to walk
out the door and forget every sweet baby, every mother going through the emotional rollercoaster of pregnancy, every bit of laughter, tears,
hugs and prayers shared within these walls.  They will go with me.  God has blessed me with some of the best people I have ever known by
placing me at the PLC. Jody and Kim - thank you for the abundant wisdom and grace you have shown me on a daily basis.  I pray that Lisa will
appreciate you as much as I have.  With all of that said, this isn't goodbye, it's see you soon.  'And now these three remain: faith, hope and love. 
 But the greatest of these is love.' 1 Corinthians 13:13"

Lisa writes:  "I have lived in Van Wert most of my life and graduated from Lincolnview.  I've been married to my 
best friend Ken since 1985 and we have three fantastic kids and three very special grandchildren.  We attend 
church at the CHURCH in Van Wert.  God was working in my life and leading me into a new direction when I 
applied for the Patient Services Coordinator position.  I look forward to serving women and children at this 
wonderful agency."  Lisa is also a nurse for Home Health and a volunteer at The Portal 2:20 Teen Center.  Her 
hobbies include bike riding, camping, and spending time with her grandkids.  




The PLC Health Clinic is blessed with the resources to award scholarships to the three
local schools where the P.I.N.K. program is offered to middle-school aged girls.  The
three senior girls receiving scholarships participated in PINK for two years and completed
a scholarship application.  This scholarship was established to honor former Executive
Director Trina Langdon who founded the program for middle school girls.  P.I.N.K. stands
for Purity, Integrity, New Ideas and Knowledge, and was designed to focus on those core
ideals to promote healthy friendships, support and self-esteem.  The essay questions were
so well answered that our panel of judges had a difficult time choosing the overall
winners.  (Winners pictured with Alea Rex, P.I.N.K. Coordinator)

The PLCHC staff, board and volunteers applaud winners Kianna Cook, Hannah Schmiesing,
and Melody Gorman and wish them all the best in their future endeavors!

Employee Transitions Melody Gorman, Lincolnview

Kianna Cook, 
Van Wert High School

Hannah Schmiesing, 
Crestview

PINK Scholarship Award Winners

Dan and Heidi Kline sponsored
April 11th in honor of Phyllis Kline.  
Heidi says, "When people ask
what Kline family I married into,
and I say 'Phyllis Kline'... the
response is often 'oh, she's such a
sweetheart!'"  Her love for her
biological and adopted
grandchildren is unwavering.  She
loves to love.  For that, we
celebrate her today - a woman
who values every child no matter
what!  Thank you, Phyllis, for
welcoming our 11 children with
open arms!

We thank Dan
and Heidi for  
their continued
support of the 
PLC Health 
Clinic and its 
mission.

In Honor of:
Shelly Holden by Andy & Ashley Breese
Carla Breese by Andy & Ashley Breese

Brook Rodman & Kelsie Wirth by Lisa Rodman
Ellen Clayton by Darrel & Kim Clayton
Karen Feasby by Darrel & Kim Clayton

Samantha Thompson by Darrel & Kim Clayton
Carol Williman by Dan & Heidi Kline & Family

Phyllis Kline by Dan & Heidi Kline & Family
Twila Harris & Deb Lewis by Dan & Heidi Kline & Family

Sue Graham by Frank & Tiffany Howard & Kids
 Pat Howard by Frank & Tiffany Howard & Kids
Skylar Wannemacher by Jody Wannemacher

Channing Wannemacher by Jody Wannemacher
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I want to help

Please fill out and return to the PLCHC to donate:

-I would like to donate $____ toward the Langdyn House Project

-My gift to PLCHC: $__________

-Light for Life $10 per month__   $20 per month__   $120 one-time gift__

Your name(s):__________________________________________

Address:_____________________________________________

Phone:__________________  Email:________________________

Scan the qr code to
help us help others

We are so excited to share our theme for the Walk for Life this year!  One of our
biggest goals at the PLC Health Clinic is to make sure the women we serve know that
we will walk beside them, love them, serve them, empower them, and equip them to

be the best mothers they can be.  We want to love and protect the lives of their
babies - but we also want to love and serve the mother in the best ways possible. 

 We are called to LOVE THEM BOTH and that's what we strive to do every single day
in the work we do.  We take this calling from 1 Corinthians 13:13 "And now these three

remain: faith, hope and love. But the greatest of these is love."



 You can help us LOVE THEM BOTH by walking with us Sunday, September 17th and
partner with us to reach our goal of $52,000.   Pledge forms will soon be available at
local churches and online.  Raise $250 or more and earn a free T-shirt!  Follow us on

social media as we post updates about the Walk.  

PLC Walk For Life Theme AnnouncedPLC Walk For Life Theme Announced

#LOVETHEMBOTH   #PLCHCWALKFORLIFE2023 


